
Containers at the Jamboree

The Jamboree Leadership Team (JLT) had the Scouts Aotearoa Board directive to keep
containers off Troop sites at the 23rd Aotearoa New Zealand Scout Jamboree.

When preparing the "Time to Plan", the JLT felt it could keep containers off Troop sites - "all
containers located in a container park, and not located on Troop sites."

Since the early planning, the Camp Support and Infrastructure Teams have looked closer at the
matter to ensure a workable solution for everyone.

After examining the pros and cons of each scenario, the JLT has now revised the previous
decision of no containers on Troop sites.

As at the last Jamboree, containers will be allowed on Troop Sites.

The Camp Support Team will contact all Troop Leaders to find out how many Troops will bring a
container to Jamboree.

As usual, containers must be onsite before Christmas and uplifted immediately after Jamboree,
but more information about this will be available later.

The "Time to Plan" manual will be updated shortly regarding containers at the Jamboree.
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